
 

 
 
 
 

 

Christi	Martin	–	Treatment	Coordinator	
	
Christi	has	been	in	the	dental	field	since	1996.	She	has	lived	in	the	Birmingham	area	
all	of	her	life.	Christi	graduated	from	Midfield	High	School.	She	and	her	husband	Paul	
moved	to	Chelsea	in	2005.	They	have	three	sons	Brodie,	and	twins	Beau	and	Drew.	
	
As	our	Treatment	Coordinator,	Christi	is	one	of	the	first	people	you	will	meet	at	our	
office!	She	enjoys	working	with	our	patients	and	their	parents	to	make	braces	a	fun	
and	exciting	experience.	Christi	will	work	with	you	to	create	payments	options	that	
are	affordable	for	you.	
	
She	loves	working	in	the	same	community	in	which	she	lives	and	seeing	patients	
everywhere	she	goes.	Christi	can	usually	be	found	at	the	ballpark	where	she	enjoys	
watching	her	boys	play	football	and	baseball.	She	also	loves	going	to	the	beach	and	
tailgating	at	Auburn	football	games!	
	
Christi	has	been	with	Dr.	Edwards	since	2010	and	loves	meeting	all	of	our	new	
patients!



 


